
REMINDER-II 

MOST URGENT 

DPC MATTER 

              

                                            
                   Bharat Sanchar Nigam Ltd 

                 (A Govt of India Enterprise) 

SEA Section,                                      

Corporate Office, 

7th Floor,      Tele: 011-23037486 

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,    Fax:  011-23766002. 23352838 

Janpath, New Delhi- 11 0001. 

 No: 3-41/2009-SEA-BSNL                          Dated: 24.07.2009 

 

To 

 

The CGM/IFA, A&N/APT /Assam / Bihar/ Gujarat/ J&K/ Karnataka /Kerala 

/Madhya Pradesh /NE-I /NE-II /MHT /Haryana /Himachal  Pradesh / Punjab 

/Orissa /Rajasthan /Tamil Nadu /WBT/UP (E)/ UP(W) /UTL/ Jharkhand 

/Chattisgarh Circles, BSNL. 

 

The CGM/IFA, Chennai Telecom District/ Kolkatta Telecom District/ NATFM, 

Hyderabad. 

 

 The CGM/IFA, Project, Kolkatta/Chennai/Mumbai/New Delhi. 

 The CGM/IFA, Mtce, Kolkatta/Chennai/Mumbai/New Delhi. 

 

 The CGM/IFA, Telecom Factory, Kolkatta/Jabalpur/Mumbai, BSNL. 

 

The CGM/IFA, T&D Jabalpur/BRBRAITT, JBL/TS Kolkatta/ Task Force Guwahati 

/ALTTC Ghaziabad. REP Nagpur/ Data Network/QA BGL /NCES, New Delhi. 

  

 The CPAO, ITI Bills, Doorvani Nagar, BSNL, Bangalore. 

 

Sub: Proposal for convening of DPC for promotion to the cadre of AO and calling 

for ACRs and other information - REMINDER-II – regarding. 

 

Sir/Madam, 

 

  The undersigned is directed to draw your kind attention to this office letter 

of even number dated 20.04.2009 vide which a list of JAOs/AAOs working in BSNL, was 

issued for forwarding the ACRs of the period from 2003-04 to 2007-08 along with the 

vigilance clearance in respect of JAOs, to this office latest by 31.05.2009 positively.  

But it has been noticed that still many ACRs are to be received from various circles as 

per list enclosed herewith in spite of issue of reminder vide this office letter dated 

07.07.2009.  Similarly, vigilance clearance in respect of JAOs have not been forwarded 

to this office.   

 

  Due to non receipt of ACRs and vigilance clearance, this office is not able to 

complete the DPC process in time.  Hence, you are, once again, requested to forward the 

ACRs and Vigilance clearance in respect of JAOs (if not already forwarded), to this 

office at the earliest. 

 

Encl: as above. 

 
(T.A. Sridharan) 

Assistant General Manager (SEA) 

 



 


